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A big thanks to Laura Terry,

our school 0s | i brari an, wh o

organised a Book Week full of exciting activities. The Blurbs concert was a
lot of fun (see the photos in this newsletter) and the reading Hour last nig 1t
was a great success with children | pyjamas and parents packing out the
Library.

A reminder the Book Week Parade is tomorrow, Thursday, 25th August at
9.15 a.m. in the quadrangle with the students and staff dressing up to mat:h
this yeards theme OAustralia! Stor
an gear and possibly splashes of green and gold.

OOK WEER

Parents and Parishioners are welcome to join the students at the foIIowmg
Masses:

z  Middle Unit Mass, this Friday, 26th August at 9.15 a.m. in the Church.

g Junior Units (Prep, Gr.1 & Gr.2)§|\/
at 9.15 a.m. in the Church. ]

Children will be inviting their fathers, stepfathers, grandfathers or othiar
significant male to this special celebration which shows their appreciation for

the important males in their lives.

COMING SCHOOL
MASSES

A GROUP OF 30 STUDEN Sandhurst

from the Senior Unit will be A S}l
heading to Shepparton nex f 8 Oﬂ @W
Tuesday, 30 August to participat J0AUGUST - | SEFTEFBER 2016
in the Sandhurst Arts on Show. I | |
The group gave been rehearsing Ae.ch day approximately 500 primary and secondary students will
few set pieces during this ter
Wh|Ch they W|” perform at the end You are invited torfattend the Ciaig‘y relim: thatl siﬁwcases selected
of the day. iiiSEstiom!ibéss Bls Esicg
During the day they will be
attending workshops on dance
singing and performance.

come together to share workshops and performances.

Mercy Centennial Stadium, Notre Dame College, Shepparton

This is a FREE event. ,‘# 4
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The Sacraments of First Eucharist

and Confirmation

Sacraments

Congratul ati ons t o t he chil d
going to receive the sacraments of First Eucharist and
Confirmation on the weekend of 10 ™ and 11" of September.
The children and their families have worked hard throughout
Term 3, participating in Masses on weekends and weekly

- a E e " E aa EE & R CES@ qrQued. NI have all made a huge commitment to

this Sacramental program. Congratulations to all involved.

ONONEO " EA&ADEL & fege @eeheeman and their families in your prayers.
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http://www.google.com.au/url?q=http://www.dragonmount.com/forums/topic/83896-august-exchange-book-swap/&sa=U&ei=wnGbVdSMFcXamAXSqoOoCA&ved=0CCQQ9QEwBw&usg=AFQjCNFLuTF7QTFV44lXpGIwmF2cajG2Uw

NAPLAN results have been sent home today with children from Grades 3 and 5. If you have any que-
Ebpsa EsT E_PXYf tx E OiP6_A& Esada 60ad tx O X OxXiU O uls »EpbPX(
tion.

PE & RHEALTH NEWS sy s airieper

67 TKHUHVH:V

TORYLH RQ WKH *UHHQ -

Friday 14 October



